
 

                                              
 
 

                              
                                           Pupil Free Day                                                    4th August, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 
 

There will be a Pupil Free Day on Monday 7th September. 
 

For our service to facilitate care for your child/ren on this day we require a minimum of 15 bookings on that day 
to open the service. Children will receive breakfast, morning tea,lunch and afternoon tea as well as be involved 
in experiences throughout the day. 
 

The full fee will be $65.00 a day per child. To secure a booking for your child/ren we require a $15                
(non- refundable) deposit per child to be paid upon confirmation of enough interest to open the service. 
 
No cancellations will be accepted after Monday 24th August 
 
You will be informed if the service is operating on the 30th of August 
 

Thank you, 
Maria Morello 
Director 
LNPS OSHC 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I________________________ , require care for my child/ children on the pupil free day. 
 
Children requiring care   1.____________________ 
 
                                            2.____________________ 
 
                                            3.____________________ 
 
I understand there is a $15 non refundable deposit per child and there is a two weeks notices 
cancellation policy. 
 
 Signed___________________________________ Date____/____/______ 


